
Abberton and Langenhoe Parish 
Council  

20’s Plenty for Abberton and Langenhoe. 
Residents consistently tell Abberton and Langenhoe parish council (ALPC) the 

speed of vehicles travelling through the villages is excessively high. We realise there 

is a balance for the need of traffic passing through the village and the requirement to 

provide a safe and pleasant environment for people who live, work, shop, play and 

learn here. ALPC believe the balance is currently in favour of vehicles. We are 

asking for Essex County Council (ECC) to implement a 20 mph speed limit where 

there is currently a 30 mph limit.  

The first step in that process is to engage with our residents and organise a petition 

and present it to the Leader of Essex County Council, and our county cllr Kevin 

Bentley. 

Sign the petition 
Please use the link below to access the petition. The full text of the petition is also 

included. 

20's Plenty for Abberton and Langenhoe.  

Anyone who lives, works, or uses the roads in the villages can sign it. The petition 

can be signed by children if they understand and agree the content.  

If you have any comments, queries or questions please, either contact one of the 

Parish Councillors air them here, of course at all times following the ‘house rules’. 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeu2KUITMGApFJ6Uo2SvacoqSehtFbKaocSY3ObGwC80Nedqg/viewform
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